
From:  Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/20/2020 12:02:31 PM

To:  Kent Beyda <kentbeyda@att.net>

Cc:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: The Hollywood Center
 

Thank you for your email. It will be included as part of the record.
- Luci 

On Wed, Aug 19, 2020 at 9:26 PM Kent Beyda <kentbeyda@att.net> wrote:
Please put a halt to these towers - formerly known as The Milennium. They are way out of scale with Hollywood. Two buildings
more in line with the other construction going on in Hollywood would be fine. There is no possible justification for the
construction of these behemoths that I can see, other than the money to be made by developers. There is more reason now than
ever to stop this project, given the recent ongoing scandals around LA politicians and development committee members. I urge
you to do the right thing for us residents of Hollywood. Looking forward to your response. 

Kent Beyda

-- 
* For appointments, please contact Darlene Navarrete at (213) 847-3683 or Darlene.Navarrete@lacity.org
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